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Please support this bill to forever ban the declawing of cats. 
I am a cat rescuer and volunteer. This is a completely unnecessary horrific procedure. 
There is no need for this barbaric "surgery" be allowed to continue. 
Please vote with your heart and vote to ban declawing of cats. 
My name is Donna Tessier of Pawtucket and I am a member of Defenders of Animals. 
Thank you 


